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- 'b. Divioion of Biology
?55
gr.ygg Ackett Hall

g 77 Manhattan, Kansa; 66sC6
gg, 913 532 0015,

August 24, 1979

,

U.S. tiuclear Regulatory Connissicn
Region IV
611 RyEn Plaza Drive, Suite 1000

,
Arlington, Texas 76Cl2

Gentlemen:

In response to the IE Bulletin I:o. 79-19: I did not use, transport,
or request burial of any radioactive waste under my tiRC license
(15-16428-01) during 1978 or thus far during 1979. Thus, my answers
to the three questions posed in section 9 of IE Bulletin t!o. 79-19
are: 1) None, 2) tione, and 3) tio.

.

Furthermore, I contemplate no further use of radioactive isotopes at
the Marine biological laboratory in Maine where I do research during
the summers (my license authorizes my use of radioactive isotopes
specifically at the Mount Desert Island Biological Labcratory,
Salsbury Cove, Maine 04672). I_therefore wish to terminate my f:RC
license, effective immediately. A copy of my license is enclosed.

Thank you.
'

Sincerely yours,

gfag&).Ow
Gary W. Conrad
Associate Professor

Enclosure
,

GWC:dc

Copies of this letter and my license have been sent to:

1) tiuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
Division of Fuel Facility and
Materials Safety Inspection

Washington, D.C. 20555

2) Dr. David Miller
Radiation Safety Officer
Mount Cesert Isiand Siological Laboratory
Salsbury Cove, Maine 04672
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